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Island Brewery  
Nipper Bitter  

Straw coloured, light and refreshing, with a distinguishable 
balance of malt and hops, and a satisfyingly moreish after-
bite. Its character displays the familiar qualities of 
traditional brewing at its best.  
 

3.8%  9g  

Island Brewery  
Wight Gold  

Crystal malt, golden brown, with rounded malt and hops 
throughout, creating that characteristic refreshing after-bite 
of a true craft brew that makes a favourite.  
 

4.0%  9g  

Sharps 
Doom Bar 

The aroma of Doom Bar combines an accomplished 
balance of spicy resinous hop, inviting sweet malt and 
delicate roasted notes. The mouth feel is a perfectly 
balanced and complex blend of succulent dried fruit, lightly 
roasted malty notes and a subtle yet assertive bitterness. 
The bitterness remains into the finish with dry fruity notes 
which implore the drinker to go back for more.” 

4.0% 9g 

St Austell 
Tribute 

A Supreme Champion Ale of Cornwall as voted by 
CAMRA*, and the South West's Favourite cask beer**, 
Tribute is a popular favourite with locals and visitors to 
Cornwall, as well as being a much sought after brand 
throughout the rest of the UK. It is brewed using specially 
grown Cornish Gold Malt. 

4.2% 9g 

Island Brewery  
Yachtsman’s Ale  

The addition of roasted malt produces a rich brown beer 
and mouth-feel, counterbalanced by sufficient hops to rise 
to the nose and to refresh the throat in a subtle complexity 
of flavours and texture.  
Bronze Medal Winner SIBA South East Beer Festival 2015  
Bronze medal Winner World Beer Awards 2016 . 

4.2%  9g  

Mr Grundy’s 
Big Willie 

Thirst quenching golden ale packed with English hops 
giving a light bitter finish. 

4.2% 9g 

Mr Grundy’s 
No man’s land 

A medium strength hoppy bitter, dark in colour, retaining 
the soft, malty flavours of traditional bitter using English 
hops. 

4.5% 9g 

For real ales available daily, visit our website at: 
www.islandales.co.uk 
To learn more about our award winning ales visit our 
Island brewery website at:  
www.islandbrewery.co.uk 
 TEL:  01983 821731 
 

http://www.islandales.co.uk/
http://www.islandbrewery.co.uk/


Youngs 
Special 

Amber in colour, Young's Special has a fruity, slightly 
estery nose with a good hop aroma and full round flavour, 
a fine balance between malt and hops 

4.5% 9g 

Island Brewery 
ML Stout 

Your chance to try a ONE OFF stout from Island Brewery! 4.5% 9g 

Island Brewery  
Vectis Venom  

Easy drinking because of its deceptive character, this ruby 
tinted dark brown ale has an underlying smoothness that 
enables it to penetrate and deliver its potion in the most 
satisfying of ways, malt and hops personified...  

4.8%  9g  

Gales 
HSB 

HSB is brewed with the finest malt and hops for a well-
balanced character. It is full bodied and silky textured, with 
a hint of Dundee cake that leads to a rich, fruity taste and a 
silky-smooth finish. It has an ABV of 4.8% and is a beer to 
savour. 

4.8% 9g 

Ringwood 
Fortyniner 

Fortyniner is named after the 1849 gold rush. Golden in 
colour and brewed to 4.9%, Ringwood has been brewing 
this classic beer since 1978. Light, fresh hop bouquet. 
Rounded malt in the mouth with strong hop balance, deep 
bittersweet finish. Golden full-bodied malted beer. 

4.9% 9g 

Island Brewery  
Earl’s R.D.A. (Rich 
Dark Ale)  

*Isle of Wight CAMRA Beer of the Year 
2014/2015/2016/2017/2018/2019/2020  
*World Beer Award Gold 2016  
*Silver Medal Winner SIBA South East Beer Festival 2014  
A Rich, dark ale (R.D.A). Made with crystal and chocolate 
malts along with roasted barley. An ale that tastes superb 
and is extremely moreish with a glorious cappuccino 
aftertaste. Named after 'Earl' the sunflower emblem of the 
Earl Mountbatten Hospice. 10p for every pint sold will be 
donated to the Hospice by the Island Brewery.  
 

5.0%  9g  

Mr Grundy’s 
1914 

A Leicester Beer Festival gold medal winner. 
A dark stout style beer with a hint of blackcurrant. This 
beer has a balance of dark malts and the hint of 
sweetness. 

5.0% 9g 

Fullers 
ESB 

ESB has a wonderful rich mahogany appearance. Taking 
in the nose, the beer is bursting with cherry and orange, 
balanced by soft malty toffee and caramel notes. The 
flavour delivers everything you would expect from such a 
full-bodied ale. The unique blend of Northdown, Target, 
Challenger and Goldings hops imparts grassy, peppery 
notes on the tongue along with intense citrus fruit 
characters of grapefruits, oranges and lemons. The blend 
of Pale Ale and Crystal malts in the brew give a biscuity, 
toffee element to the beer. A smooth, mellow bitterness 
lingers on the palate to give a superbly satisfying finish. 

5.5% 9g 

Exmoor 
Beast 

Brewed with a mix of pale ale, chocolate and crystal malts, 
and hopped with Goldings, Challenger and Brewers Gold, 
it is dark mahogany-brown in colour, with the merest hint of 
crimson tints at its edge. Lush rich aromas of toffee, 
treacle. Mocha coffee, vinous fruit and chocolate swirl 
above the glass. There’s more complexity on the palate 
with rich fruitcake, a hint of rum, more Mocha coffee, an 
herbal hoppiness, vinous fruit, while the bittersweet finish 
is smooth yet complex, rich but not cloying. 
NOTE: Original recipe used Fuggles hops instead of 
Brewers Gold. 

6.6% 9g 

 


